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Miss Alexa is happy to be back in the Penguin class at Early Years for 
the new school year.  She graduated this past May with her Bachelor's 
of Science in Psychology.  She is hoping to go back to school someday 
to gain her Masters in Occupational Therapy.  She wants to focus her 

career in pediatrics. Working with children is her passion. 
 

She enjoys arts and crafts and baking.  Miss Alexa enjoys hiking and 
going to the dog park with her dog, Drogo, who is 3 years old.  She is 
very excited to meet all her new Penguins and their families this year. 

 


